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To whom it may concern,

Once again in this ridiculously unfair scheme, Sunnica are trying to get around common planning
process by seeking to either debate against a clearly incomplete and incorrect DCO application,
they are now wanting to extend at their leisure this process and search for a non-existent option
to yet another problem of their making.

Following a fair process, they should now be required to withdraw this application and resubmit
their actual plan going through all necessary consultation with all stakeholders including, local
communities, Parish, District and County councils. Following this, a date can then be set to

debate this properly with all plans on the table.

Allowing them to reschedule in July is not proper and should be rejected out right.
Please listen to us who are so deeply effected by this scam of a scheme.

Kind regards,
Daisy

Daisi Ussher





